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Dear Prime Minister, 

 

I am writing to you to ask that you give more support to refugees, who are 

just like me or you, but with one major difference: they moved from their 

home country because of war, which affected them or their family. 

 

Refugees are mistreated. They don't get jobs because they can't speak a 

certain language. We should have places where they can go to school and 

work as well as have a roof over their head.  If they don't have enough 

money, they would be living on the streets hungry and cold. 

 

One of the reasons this wouldn't work is because you don't have enough 

money so I think there should be more charities for refugees who need our 

help. 

 

In the future, I think more refugees should be made to feel more welcome 

and to have places to meet others like themselves.  They should have 

houses where they could live which are cheaper or free; they wouldn’t be 

massive houses but would have a kitchen, a living room, a bathroom and a 

couple of bedrooms.   

 

I really hope you consider my points and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Emily 


